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A very special Remembrance Day      
Don’t forget our Remembrance Sunday event which takes place on 11th November and which 
marks a very special celebration  –  one hundred years since the end of the First World War 
and Armistice Day.  Assemble at  10.50 a.m. at the Millennium Gardens. 

 
Silent Soldier for West Park 
Aldwick Parish Council has agreed to supply funding for the purchase and 
installation of a Silent Soldier at West Park. We hope that by the time you read 
this, the soldier will be in place, but if not, you will be seeing him very soon.  
There is already a Silent Soldier at the Millennium Gardens at the Parish 
Council offices. 
 
Scams & Fraud covered – A very successful session on scam and fraud 

awareness was presented by Sussex Police on 2nd October and hosted by Coffee Pot at the 
Parish Council.  
 
Is Your Child Starting School in September 2019?        

West Sussex County Council have asked us to remind you that If your child’s 
birthday is between 1st September 2014 and 31st August 2015 now is the 
time to apply for their school place.  You can do this by visiting 
www.westsussex.gov.uk/admissions.  You must apply before the closing 

date of Tuesday 15th January 2019.  
 
Do you want us to include your group on our website? 
A reminder that our new website is up and running with details of local groups and 
organisations.  It can be a useful way of telling residents that you are here.  Please contact us 
if you want us to include your group.  You should send us the name of your group, the main 
contact, the address, phone number and email address and/or website and the principal aims 
of your group.   Note that under GDPR rules, previously listed groups were removed from 
the site and you need to re-apply to have them re- posted.   
 
Victim Support Needs Volunteers 

 
Every day across England and Wales, Victim Support volunteers 
generously give their time to help people move beyond crime.  
They have asked us to tell you that they are currently recruiting 

new volunteers to join their amazing West Sussex team.  You can get in touch with them by 
visiting: victimsupport.org.uk/get-involved/volunteer or by emailing: 
sussexvolunteering@victimsupport.org.uk 
 
Thank You – to those of you who contacted us with details of your Aldwick relatives who 
served in WW1.  
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